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Events & Celebrations  

Sun Nursery are going on a trip to 

Sea Life London Aquarium on 

Tuesday 2nd July. 

 

 

 

Our Sports Day this year will be on 

Thursday 11th July from 9.15-10.30 

in the playground 

 

 

Friday 12th July 

Parent open afternoon 

2-3pm 

 

 

 

EYFS family picnic 

On Wednesday17th July we are 

planning (weather permitting) to go 

to Victoria Park for a picnic. We 

would love parents to join us for our 

final event of this academic year. We 

are planning to leave school by 

11am and return by 2pm. 

Upcoming PTA events 

Saturday 6th July, from 11am, 

Summer Fair. 

Please contact 

ptachisenhale@gmail.com  

if you can help with planning, 

running a stall on the day, sourcing 

raffle prizes or anything else. 

This week in the EYFS 
In Nursery our word of the week has been ‘poetry’ as we joined the 

rest of the school for Poetry Week. We read poems from ‘Commotion 

in the Ocean’ by Giles Andreae about sea creatures. We chose which 

poems we wanted to learn to recite and then added some actions and 

performed for our friends.  Later in the week we wrote our own acrostic 

poem about water. In our topic we have also been thinking about how 

boats have changed over time. They enjoyed learning about ‘The 

Golden Hind’, ‘Cutty Sark’ and the kinds of boats that have added Vv to 

the letters that we can name and sound in our phonic knowledge. We 

have also focused on number 7 in mathematics.  

      
In Reception children learned a song about Space. They have 

collaborated on writing their own poem about Planet Earth which they 

have been learning to recite and will be performing in the Poetry Slam 

on Friday. We are delighted to report that Reception classes have 

completed Phase 4 of the Tower Hamlets Phonics Programme. We can 

now assess what they have learned and can use and apply effectively. 

Then the teachers will be planning revision activities to address any 

gaps in knowledge. In mathematics the children have been learning 

about doubling.   

     

Parent Partnership 

Your child’s school reports will be 

available on Friday 5th July. Your 

child will have a transition meeting 

and meet their next teacher on 

Monday 8th July. 

 

Thank you for all the kind words 

and smiles during our Ofsted 

inspection this week. We really 

appreciated your support! 

Holidays and school closure 

School will be closed on Thursday 

4th July for the general election. 

Our last day of term is Friday 19th 

July – school will close at 2pm. 

Clothing, water bottles & lost property 

Children should continue to bring a water bottle into school every day.  

Water bottles should only 

contain water! 
Chisenhale is a Healthy School and any water bottles which contain anything 

other than tap water will be emptied and refilled.  
Thank you for helping us to protect your children from tooth decay.   

Friday is non-uniform day at Chisenhale Primary School! 
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